
31-Day Premium Payment Grace 
Period for Groups
This is a reminder about premium payment requirements for Groups.  Groups should receive 
their invoice approximately 10 days before the beginning of each billing period. Payment is due 
on the 1st of the billing period each month. If payment has not been received by the 1st of 
each month, the group will automatically be placed in a 31 day grace period, and a warning  
letter will follow. If payment is not received by the 31st day of the grace period, the group  
policy will be termed.    
NOTE: During this grace period, Alliant Health Plans will confirm benefits for each active  
member of a group.

Questions?
For additional information, please contact your Broker/Client Relations Representative at 
877-668-1015
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